
 

 

UPF International Newsletter: Upcoming UPF Program - Honoring Mothers' and 
Fathers' Hard and Gratifying Journey 
 
Thomas G. Walsh 
May 30, 2022 
 

 

  

  Vol. 17, Issue 38   
  

 

  

  May 30, 2022   
  

 

  

  

  Upcoming UPF Program 
  

  

  

 

  

  



 

 

  PROGRAM 
 
- Moderator: Dr. Taj Hamad, Vice President, Universal Peace Federation, 
Director, Office of UN Relations, and Chair, World NGO Association 
 
- Lynn R. Walsh, MSW, MDiv, Director, Office of the Family, Universal Peace 
Federation, and Executive Member, NGO Committee on the Family, NY “Most 
of Us Don’t Know What We Are Getting Into” 
 
“Why Parents’ Job is So Critical and So Hard” 
- Carolyn Pape Cowan, PhD is Adjunct Psychology Professor, Emerita, UC 
Berkeley.   
 
“Best Practices: Strengthening the Couple to Do Better Parenting Together “ 
- Philip A. Cowan, PhD is Psychology Professor, Emeritus, UC Berkeley.  
 
The Cowans co-directed together three longitudinal intervention studies on 
how family relationships affect children’s adaptation and showed how those 
relationships can improve. 
 
To Attend, Please Register to our Zoom meeting here. 

  

  
  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

MAY 31: UP-UK: The Importance of Family for Us & 

Society 

JUN 1: UN Global Day of Parents 

JUN 2: UPF International: “Honoring Mothers’ and Fathers’ Hard and Gratifying 

Journey”, a webinar commemorating UN Global Day of Parents 

JUN 7: WFWP-“DMZ Peace Park: Creating Bridges for a Unified Korea 

JUN 11: UPF-EUME: Conference organized in Kosovo in conjunction with the 

government of Kosovo 

JUL 24: National Parents' Day 

JUL 26: Peace Road - 3-country corner: Austria - Czech Republic - Germany 

  

  
 

           

 

 

 

   

 
 


